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Senator Cowles:

Alternative 8 to Budget Paper 115 does not explicitly authorize the Joint Committee
on Information Policy and Technology to be empowered to recommend that a large,
high−risk information technology project be modified or discontinued.  Would you like
me to add language to proposed s. 13.58 (5) (b) 5. to that effect?
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